
La Maison d’à Côté and Côté Bistro closed their doors on Monday 2 May to join 

the future Maison de cuisine of chef Christophe Hay. The chef and his team 

will be happy to welcome you to the Christophe Hay restaurant and the Amour 

Blanc restaurant f rom 13 June 2022 at Fleur de Loire, 24 quai Villebois Mareuil 

in Blois.

We thank you for your understanding and look forward to welcoming you to 

Fleur de Loire.


